Margaretta High School Junior Students

On Tuesday, February 25th, 2025, you will be given the ACT
at Margaretta High School in the Gym. This test will be free of
charge to you.

Before the test, you will attend a pre-administration session.
During this session, you will fill out the demographic
information and survey qUestions on your ACT answer
document.

The pre-administration will be on February 20th, 2025 in the
Cafeteria. This will start at 7:55 a.m. and last until around
9:30 a.m.

On the day of this pre-administration, report to your first-period
class and then you will be called to the Cafeteria over the PA
system.

If you have any questions or know you will not be in school on
either of these days, please contact Mrs. Lott so an alternate
arrangement can be made.

Please bring your charged Chromebook and a Number 2
pencil to this meeting.



